
-----Original Message-----
From: Malcolm Grebby < > 
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 10:18 PM
To: Viking CCS Pipeline <Vikingccspipeline@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Carbon capture 

[You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important at 
]

Dear sirs, I have contacted you before regarding this.
I attended 2 open day meetings with Harbour energy, we were told a new pipeline was needed for 
the waste product produced by the manufacture of blue hydrogen. This was obviously a lie. 
Hydrogen was to be made from gas, then turned into electricity.
A great chance of leakage a pipe only 1.2 meters deep, a trench depth of 1.8 metres. Should a 
leakage occur it will kill everything within a five mile radius.
Our King payed us a visit in Theddlethorpe and granted the site a place of natural beauty !!!!how can 
this be with new buildings to drive the carbon waste under the sea, no doubt it will be driven by 
diesel.
What a total waste of money and time, why the hell don’t you leave us alone.

Sent from my iPhone
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